
Dear Operators, 

 

Temporary Suspension of the QR system 

 

To prepare for the deployment of the Phase One of the Qualifications Register 

(QR) Re-organisation on Re-classification of Area of Study and Training to the 

production environment, the updating activities of all operators in the QR 

System (www.hkqr.gov.hk) will be temporarily suspended during the time 

periods specified below in late February 2016 to early March 2016. 

 

Date Type of Suspension on QR 

From: 29 February 2016 (Monday)  

To:   8 March 2016 (Tuesday) 

morning 

Suspension of the bulk uploading 

activities, i.e. batches with over 10 

records to be vetted. 

From: 2 March 2016 (Wednesday 

at 12:00 noon)  

To:   8 March 2016 (Tuesday) 

morning 

Suspension of all updating activities, 

i.e. to upload, add, change, or transfer 

qualifications. 

 

Please schedule your uploading activities accordingly and do NOT perform the 

corresponding activities on the QR System under any circumstances during 

the time periods specified.  

 

Your cooperation will be appreciated and our apologies for any inconvenience 

caused. Thank you. 

 

Kind regards, 

HKCAAVQ 

http://www.hkqr.gov.hk/

